Garcia, Daniela

From: Garcia, Daniela

Sent: Wednesday, June 14, 2017 9:13 AM

To: Charles Kim

Cc: Mary Anderson (M3AK@pge.com); Barbour, John L; Reefe, Jeremy; Ed Elliott - PG&E (ESE1@pge.com)
Subject: RE: Tub-Spout Diverters

Hi Charles,

At this time there isn’t anything significant that would be constructive feedback to comment.
Please let me know if you have any further questions.

Thank You,

Daniela Garcia

SoCalGas Customer Programs

Project Manager — Building Codes and Appliance Standards
555 W. 5% Street, Los Angeles, CA 90013 | ML: GT19A6
Office: 213-244-4361 | Mobile: 951-847-1022
DGarcia3@semprautilities.com

From: Charles Kim [mailto:Charles.Kim@sce.com]

Sent: Wednesday, June 14, 2017 8:44 AM

To: Garcia, Daniela <DGarcia3@semprautilities.com>

Cc: Mary Anderson (M3AK@pge.com) <M3AK@pge.com>; Barbour, John L <JBarbour@semprautilities.com>; Reefe,
Jeremy <JMReefe@semprautilities.com>; Ed Elliott - PG&E (ESE1@pge.com) <ESE1@pge.com>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Tub-Spout Diverters

Dear Daniela,

Are we going to submit our comment letter to CEC on Tub-Spout Diverters? The comment letter is due this Friday,
according to the CEC’s Invitation-to-Participate meeting notice. So, | am Just checking to see if we have a plan for
submitting a comment letter. Thanks.

Charles J. Kim, P.E.

Sr. Engineer
Energy Codes and Standards
1515 Walnut Grove Ave., Rosemead, CA 91770

T. 626-302-0796
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